
S T A T E O F N E W M E X I C O 

STATE ENGINEER OFFICE 
SANTA F E 

R E Y N O L D S A D D R E S S C O R R E S P O N D E N C E T O 

E E N G I N E E R June 21, 1965 
S T A T E C A P I T O L 

S A N T A F E , N . M. 

/ ' 

Mr. A . L . P o r t e r , J r . 
Secretary-Director 
Oil Conservation Commission 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Porter: 

Reference is made to the application of Murphy H. Baxter 
dated June 1, 1965 which seeks administrative approval for 
conversion of the two following wells to water injection: 

Baxter - State 17, Well No. 8, located in Unit H of Sec. 17, 
T. 17 S., R. 33 E. 

Baxter - State 18-13, Well No. 6, located in Unit 0 of Sec. 13, 
T. 17 S., R. 32 E. 

On June 9, 1965, I asked certain questions of Mr. Baxter which 
are set forth in my letter, a copy of which was forwarded to 
you. Enclosed herewith i s a copy of Mr. Baxter's reply. 

In view of the statements made in Mr. Baxter's letter, i t 
appears that no threat of contamination to any fresh waters 
which may exist in the area w i l l occur. Therefore, this office 
offers no objection to the granting of the application. 

FEI/ma Yours truly, 
cc-Murphy H. Baxter 

F. H. Hennighausen S. E. Reynolds 
State Engineer 

Frank E. Irby 
Chief 
Water Rights Div. 


